


The outcome of the 2024 elections will have major implications 
for the end-of-2025 tax cliff, when individual and pass-through 
provisions of the 2017 Tax Cuts & Jobs Act (TCJA) expire. 



Republicans have already signaled that if they are in control 
of the House, Senate and White House in 2025, they would act 
early on a tax-focused reconciliation bill — before the debt 
limit bill required by sometime mid-year brings debt concerns 
front and center. 









A Democratic sweep could see a return to the same focus as the 
first few years of the Biden Administration: seeking to bolster 
caregiving and lower- and middle-income tax benefits, paid for 
through “fair share” tax increases on high-income individuals 
and corporations, including changes to international tax policy. 
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In divided government, there will still be efforts to address TCJA 
expiring provisions, but there are significant gray areas.





Given the worsening debt and deficit forecast and concerns 
causing even some Republicans, in the House at least, to call for 
the extension of expiring provisions to be paid for, revenue 
offsets affecting corporations may be anticipated under any of 
the possible political scenarios. 






